
LLL SIG O5cers’ Mee�ng Report

An LLL SIG officers’ meeting was held in Tokyo on Saturday June 25 at 7pm (after the JALT 

Executive Board Meeting (EBM). Four officers were in attendance: Tadashi Ishida (Coordinator), 

Junko Fujio (Treasurer), Joseph Dias (Program Chair) and Julia K. Harper (Publications Chair). 

Two members-at-large (Peter Wanner and Peter Ross) were also in attendance for part of the 

meeting.

Items discussed:

1. Welcome to our new treasurer, Junko Fujio

(Please check Junko’s greeting in this newsletter)

2. Report about the Saturday session of the JALT EBM (Julia Harper)

(See JALT EBM report in this newsletter for details)

3. SIG membership numbers

LLL SIG has had a membership of under (but close to) 50 for several years and a membership 

drive is needed to bring us up to the required number of over 50 members. (See the JALT 

EBM report, sections 7 and 8, in this newsletter for details)

4. Upcoming LLL SIG mini-conference (Joseph Dias and Peter Ross)

There was a planning session for the upcoming LLL SIG mini-conference to be held

at Tokyo Keizai University on October 1. The final date, the number of speakers, and the 

possibility of having the mini-conference co-occur with the English Teachers of Japan (ETJ) 

Expo were discussed. (Please see the mini-conference call for presentations in this newsletter 

for details)
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